
 
 

 
 

 
 
RE: DELTA WATER PRODUCTS GROUP – EXPANSION UPDATE – Arndt Motor and Pump Service 
 
At Delta we value all the partners that make our business thrive and we enjoy great supplier relationships.  

As key stakeholders in our success we have some exciting news to share with you.  

Effective Sept 1, 2023, we completed another transaction which broadens our geographic reach and offers 

a wider range of products and services to our customers.  Our primary Canadian markets serve customers 

who are looking for turn-key solutions for their agricultural irrigation, res/com irrigation, civil waterworks, 

septic, water treatment, pump & motor and wildfire and flood needs.  We believe that this expansion will 

further strengthen our position as the leading, customer focused, value added water products distributor 

in the Canadian marketplace.  

We have acquired Arndt Motor & Pump Service (https://www.arndtmotorandpump.ca/) based in 

Edmonton Alberta. As a wholesale-only distributor, Arndt Motor & Pump Service is a factory-approved 

warranty depot with a fully equipped service center specializing in commercial and domestic building 

services, industrial pumping solutions and water utilities. 

We are excited that the existing Arndt management team will continue to run the company on a day-to-

day basis and have remained partners in the business. Their team is focused on serving their customers 

with excellence and bringing decades of technical pump and motor experience to the Alberta market.  

We continue to look for opportunities for adding great brands and teams to the Delta Water Products 

group.  Should you have any specific questions please direct them to me via email at 

jim@deltairrigation.ca . 

Yours truly, 

 

Jim Dobrovolny, CEO 
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